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Iwicki, Brad

From: Hinz, Nick <NHINZ@TRANE.COM>
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2024 9:34 AM
To:
Subject: RE: RE : Architectural Committee Review / Pool Approval 

Thank you. 
Understood and agreed. 
 
 
Nick Hinz 
VP & GM 
Trane Commercial 
Chicago, WI, MN, ND, SD 
cell: 630.423.1515 
 

From:   
Sent: Friday, April 5, 2024 9:26 AM 
To: 

 
Cc: 
Subject: RE : Architectural Committee Review / Pool Approval  
 

Alert: This is an external email.  

Dear Nick and Jackie, 
 
   The Architectural Committee approves your pool design with the stipulation that the pool 
equipment  being placed on the east side of your home must be screened year round from view from the 
street.  Evergreens would be an acceptable way to accomplish this objective.   Please respond with your 
agreement to this stipulation.  
 
 Architectural Committee, 
, 

 
 
 
 


